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Message from the Principal 
 
Dear members of the Bardia Public School 
community, 
 
Thank you – As the year draws to an end, there are 
a number of people to be thanked. 
Thank you to everyone who attended our 
Presentation Day last Monday. It was wonderful to 
see such support for our students as we celebrate 
our efforts and achievements over the year. A 
special thank you to Ms Attard for organising the 
day and to Miss Walters who has worked tirelessly 
with the two dance groups all year and who also 
assisted the choir and Kindergarten item. 
Thank you to all our wonderful volunteers who 
have assisted in classrooms, in the library, canteen, 
P&C and scripture classes over the year. The staff 
and students appreciate the time and effort that 
you give our school. 
Thank you to Mrs McCabe and the Years 5 and 6 
students who attended the Year 6 farewell at 
Ingleburn RSL. The behaviour of all students on the 
night was outstanding and a great night was 
enjoyed by all. We wish our graduating Year 6 
students every success as they prepare to enter 
high school. 
Thank you to all teachers and students for another 
great year of teaching and learning. Our students 
are achieving terrific results due to the quality 
teaching programs in place at Bardia and the 
commitment to learn made by all students. 
Thank you to all the families who kindly donated 
gifts for the UnitingCare Burnside Christmas appeal. 
These gifts have been collected and will be 
distributed to local families before Christmas. 
 
The staff at Bardia Public School wish all our 
students and their families a happy and relaxing 
Christmas break. We look forward to seeing you 
back in 2017. 
Regards, Miss Lewis 
 

Term 4 – Week 10 – 2016 
Please ensure that you collect your child from 
school promptly at 3.00pm. If you are going to 
be late regularly, you should enrol them in our 
after school care facility run by Camp Australia. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 

Wednesday 14th: Bardia’s Got Talent 

Thursday 15th: Semester 2 Student Reports sent home 

Friday 16th: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 2016 

2017 

Monday 30th January FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL for students 

Thursday 2nd February: All kindergarten students start 

Wednesday 15th  February:  Swimming Carnival 

 

P&C EVENTS 

(notes with more information will be sent out closer to the date) 
 
  
PLEASE NOTE THE CANTEEN IS CLOSED ON 
MONDAYS AND FRIDAYS UNTIL WE CAN GET 
MORE VOLUNTEERS TO HELP. 
 

The canteen will be open for 
uniform purchases ONLY 9am-
11am Week 1 2017. 

Disclaimer:  Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 

ATTENTION: 

If it is anticipated your child is not returning 
to school in the first week of Term 1 2017, 
could you please notify us in writing your 
child’s anticipated date of return. 

Thank you 

Admin 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Sport News 

Apologies to Toby Curry for omitting his name from the list of students who represented our zone at the 
regional cross country carnival this year. 

Mrs Parker 

 
 
 
 
Well it’s here.  School finishes this week.  I’d like to take the opportunity to thank a 
few people for the success of the library program. 
 
Firstly the students for their enthusiasm for reading and all the helpers in each class 
that willingly put books away and tidy up always taking pride in our library.  
 
Then the parent helpers, Ms Freeman, Mrs Egan,  Mrs Benson & Mrs Das to name a 
few. They tirelessly shelve and cover books and help in many other ways. Thank you I 
would be lost without you. 
 
Finally Ms Keen and Ms Hancock in the office for all their behind the scenes work. 
 
We have a great library at Bardia and it is that way because the community values reading and this shows in our 
children’s results. 
 
If you have an overdue notice and can’t find the books, please write on the notice and return it to me or shoot me an 
email kathleen.wyber@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
I hope everyone has a safe and relaxing break over the holidays. See you next year! 
 
"Today a reader, tomorrow a leader." — Margaret Fuller 
 
Happy Reading 
Kathy Wyber 
Teacher/Librarian 
 

Primary End of Year Incursion 
 

The classes from years 3-6 will be having a Diary of a Wimpy Kid fun day as their end of year event to celebrate the 
launch of the new book in the series, Double Down. They will be allowed to dress in the colour of their favourite 
wimpy kid book or come dressed as one of the characters and bring a gold coin donation. If they have a book in 
the series could they bring it please. During the day they will participate in a rotation of activities to do with the 
book series and compete in teams in a scavenger hunt. 
 
When:   Tuesday 13th December 
Where:  At school 
Cost:  Gold coin donation 
  

LIBRARY NEWS 

WE WON!! 
 
5/6M entered a Recycled Christmas Tree competition run by Bunnings.   
The tree was displayed at Bunnings (Crossroad Homemaker Centre) and on  
Thursday 8th December guests voted us the best entry.   
The prize is setting up a worm farm and a gardening workshop. 
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FROM THE OFFICE 

CRAFT SESSIONS 
 

We are running craft sessions during the lunch period.  If 
you have any craft items you could donate (e.g. wool, 
knitting needles, ribbon etc.) please hand in to the office. 
We are also in need of buttons. 
 
All donations welcome.  

                                                                        
Mrs. White – SLSO 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

  

 

 

EFTPOS FACILITY 
With the implementation of the 
new finance system we can 
process eftpos payments in the 
morning only (up to 12.00 p.m.) 

 

Tissues 
 
URGENT! We have run out! 
 
It would be appreciated if families would 
pop a box of tissues into their shopping 
trolley next time you are shopping to build 
up our supply.  Boxes can be sent to the 
office. 
 
Thank you in anticipation.  
 
Office staff. 

 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOL18ovf6MYCFYPhpgod9AcAxw&url=http://www.brentwood.lib.mo.us/knitting&ei=tWesVaLHLIPDmwX0j4C4DA&bvm=bv.98197061,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNFDVWI4IqOYUvVKLB59UwsvMg1hrg&ust=1437448494005396


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Canteen 

The canteen will be closed every Monday and Friday until further notice.  
The canteen is open every other day for lunch and closes at 12pm except for Wednesday when it will be 
also open at recess. 
 
A wonderful way to be part of the school community is through volunteering. We currently have some 
amazing volunteers in our canteen to ensure we have canteen facilities for our students.  No experience 
necessary. If you are able to donate any of your precious time, please contact the canteen or office staff.  
Your children also gain a sense of pride when their parent helps at the school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“Like” our page to keep updated on: 
 
1.  Events happening at the school such as assemblies, Easter hat parades, cake days etc; 
2.  Fundraising events; 
3.  Uniform changes and updates; 
4.  Canteen changes – menu, new products, opening times; 
5.  Play group for parents and carers with children 5 years and under. 
 
All that and more at https://facebook.com/ingleburnnorth 

Bardia Public School 
P & C 

now on Facebook 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  ADVERTISEMENTS 

 

 

 

Khrome Urban Wear is a local retailer 
carrying major brand headwear, clothing and 
accessories.  They also specialise in in-house 
printing and embroidery.  They are located 
at Shop 233 Level 2, Liverpool Westfield, 
Liverpool 8712 9692 
 

 



 

TENNIS COACHING 
• 3-5 Years Pre-School Program 
• 5-12 ANZ Hots Shots 
• 10 Years + Junior Development Program 
• Adult Social Tennis 
• Junior Competitions and Tournaments 
• Private and Group Classes 

 
 

JOIN NOW for terms 1 and 2 and you will receive 
a FREE Junior Tennis Racquet (Valued at $29.95) Limited 
Spaces Available. 

 
 

 

 

NOW TAKING ENROLMENTS AT 
- Bow Bowing Tennis Centre - 10 Carnarvon St, Bow Bowing 
- Ingleburn Tennis Centre - Macquarie Fields Leisure Centre 

 
Contact: RICKY – 0409843403 

  

 

 



 
 

 
 
 

         NOTICES 
 



 

 


